Polesden Lacey Infant School Friends Committee

Proud of our kids. Proud of our school. Proud to be involved.

Friends Newsletter - Issue 4

May 2016

Thank you!

Thank you all once again for your support of the Friends' recent events. The cake and toy sale was as popular as ever and the children all enjoyed the Sponsored Bounce. Many children managed a fantastic number of bounces within one minute and an incredible £1,096 was raised. Thank you to you and your friends and families for your generosity!

There was a great turn out for our Quiz Night in April, and attendees had the opportunity to be challenged by some tricky questions whilst enjoying a really sociable evening out. £320 was raised for the school and Quiz Night 2017 is already under discussion!

Thank you to all parents, children and staff for the new playground equipment that is to be purchased this term as a result of all your fundraising efforts.

The Summer Fair: 2nd July

The Summer Fair will take place on Saturday 2nd July at 11am till 1pm. There will be lots of familiar and new fun stalls, a BBQ and bouncy castles to enjoy. Please look out for the volunteer sign-up sheet towards the end of June as we need as many people as possible to help man all the stalls in order to keep them all open for the full duration of the Fair.

Summer Fair Poster Competition

Look out in the book bags for information about the Summer Fair poster competition which all the children are encouraged to enter. The winning poster will be displayed around Bookham and at the Fair itself.

The Friends' Committee

Please consider becoming a member of the Friends' Committee next year. There are many different activities to get involved with and you can contribute as much or as little time as you are able to. We hope to hear from you soon!

Village Day: 18th June

The theme for this year's Village Day on Saturday 18th June is Beatrix Potter and we have chosen the book The Tailor of Gloucester to inspire our costumes. The children will be making their head-dresses at making morning on 15th June and will need to bring home their PE kits on Friday 17th June to wear in the parade.

Please look out for a letter with more details, as well as a request for a £1 contribution, in your children's book bags.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Summer Fair Toy Stall

If you have any toys or books that you no longer need, please put them in the box that will be outside Mrs Scott's office after half term. They will be used for the Toy and Book stand at the Fair.

Summer Mufti Day: 24th June

Children are invited to wear their own clothes on Friday 24th June, in return for contributing a bottle, a soft toy and a jolly jar for the Summer Fair.

Raffle Prizes

Please get in touch if you are able to donate a raffle prize for the Summer Fair raffle. The raffle is always popular and the more great prizes we have the more tickets we are able to sell to raise funds!